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WELCOME – BSTREETSMART NEWSLETTER! 
 

bstreetsmart 2017 – Almost sold out!  
 

Qudos Bank Arena, Homebush will again host the event this 
year on Tuesday 15, Wednesday 16 and Thursday 17 August 

from 9.45 am to 1.30 pm. 

Register now!! 

2017 bstreetsmart event 

Book now on the below link: 
 

www.bstreetsmart.org  

Student Comment: 
“It has influenced me to be a more responsible 
driver especially being the eldest of 7. It 
makes me want to set a good example to my 
younger siblings.” 

Teacher Comment: 
“If you could improve on this – I wouldn’t 
know how!” 

bfilmed Competition 2017 win 
for you & your school! 

 

You don’t have to attend the event to enter. 
 

The Al Noori Muslim School were the 2016 
winners.  Their film was a worthy winner - an 
outstanding film that was enjoyed by all who 
attended.  This year, there is a greater incentive! 
 

The National winning school will be given 
 - $1,000 Woolworths Gift Cards which may be 
spent any way of their choosing 
 

The State winning school will be given  
- 15 Individual 1 hour driving lesson vouchers 
from LTrent Driving valued at $1350. 
 

Trophies will be presented on the day (if 
attending) & VIP seating 
 

Get your school involved in the bfilmed 
Competition.  It is the perfect tool to ensure your 
students fully understand the important message 
of Road Safety - all whilst having fun and learning 
at the same time.  It ties in beautifully with the 
PDHPE Syllabus for Road Safety. 
 

Detailed Terms and Conditions are available on 
the bstreetsmart.org website. 
 

Just a reminder that the ‘bfilmed’ competition 
closes on Friday 4 August at 4pm. Make sure your 
school is in it to win it! Please email the 3 min film 
to:  
 

stephanie.wilson@health.nsw.gov.au  
 

They can film their short film on road safety on 

anything - even their iphones!    

Al Noori Muslim School wins 
bfilmed 2016 

2017 bstreetsmart event 
 
We currently have 165 schools already 
booked in with a total of 20,840 
students – a record for early pre-
bookings to the event.   
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